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TO:  		Members of the Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:  	Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:  	May 16, 2024
SUBJECT:  	Recommended Changes for the 2024-25 Student Code of Conduct

FACTS/DISCUSSION:
On May 6, 2024, the Code of Conduct Committee met to review the student Code of Conduct and to make recommended changes for the 2024-25 school year (see attachments).

RECOMMENDATION:
I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the recommended changes for the 2024-25 student Code of Conduct.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the recommended changes



24-25 HCS Code of Conduct Revisions
The format of the entire Code of Conduct was changed to make the document more user-friendly for all stakeholders and includes a table of contents and hyperlinks to relevant policies and procedures.  Since the document is primarily distributed online, the formatting will assist students, parents, and school employees.

The majority of the content remains unchanged except the following:
On page 4, added the Civility Policy.
Under Student Health on page 4, revised the statement regarding student health being the responsibility of the student and included information about consent for health services/school nurses. Removed statement about scoliosis screenings.
On page 5, district dress guidelines were added for grades 9-12 after discussion with all three high schools and the Early College and Career Center administration.
Under Search and Seizure on page 10 added the following statement:
“Students who refuse a search or are non-compliant with a search will be subject to discipline under Board Policy 09.436.”
Under teacher rights on page 13, item #6… 
Added “and character defamation.”
Added the Transportation Regulations on page 16.  These were previously only provided to students and families through a separate brochure.
Under Transportation Expectations on page 17 amended the statement regarding animals on the bus to:
“no pets or animals (live or specimen) are allowed on the bus with the exception of service animals as defined by state and federal law (see board policy 10.5).  The director of transportation must be notified regarding service animals on buses.

